
Easy-On Wireless Tail Lights 

Battery Installation and Tail Light Training Instructions 

Each Tail Light requires two standard “D” batteries. High-quality alkaline batteries are recommended for 

use in the Tail Lights.  

Warning! Do not mix battery types in a Tail Light or the Remote Transmitter. This can result in damage 

to the unit or injury hazard to people. 

Insert the new batteries, being careful to insert them with proper orientation (indicated by the polarity on 

the sticker). Wrap the provided elastic band around the battery holder retaining clips twice to provide 

additional support for the batteries. 

 

**Important**: Whenever you install the batteries in a Tail Light you must „retrain‟ the Tail Light to 

connect to the remote transmitter and recognize its unique „serial number‟, so that other Remotes in the 

vicinity cannot interfere with your Tail Lights. 

Each time you install or re-set batteries in the Tail Lights, do the following simple steps: 

1. Ensure there are no other Easy-On Wireless Tail Lights in the vicinity. 

2. Install the batteries in both Tail Lights. 

3. Turn on the Remote by pressing the „Power‟ button (with the green circle). 

4. Make sure the Remote is within a few feet of both lights. Depress the „Training‟ button (with the 

square icon and radiating curves) for 1 to 2 seconds. The two „turn‟ lights on the Remote will 

flash quickly, indicating the Remote is in „training‟ mode. 

5. When both Tail Lights are also flashing quickly (about 2 times a second), then the Tail Lights 

have been trained to the Remote. 

6. Press the „Training‟ button on the Remote again for 1 to 2 seconds to end the training mode. 

The Tail Lights are shipped in a convenient storage box. When shipped, the metal back plate on each Tail 

Light is flipped so that the magnets are facing inwards- towards the inside of the enclosure. After you 

install the batteries, re-attach the back plate so that the magnets are facing outwards. 

**Important**: To maximize the battery life and better insure that your EasyOn Tail Lights are ready to 

go when you need them. 

When you are done using the Tail Lights, it is strongly recommended that you open the units and 

remove the batteries, then store them at least a foot away from the lights. Storing the units with the 

batteries installed, or in close proximity to the powerful magnets, will drain power from the batteries over 

a period of a few months.  

It is also recommended that when not in use, that you re-attach the back plate with the magnets facing 

inwards. This will help protect the magnets from picking up stray metallic objects. 

When not in use, store the units in a cool, dry place. 

(*We suggest that you print this page and place in the EasyOn storage box for easy reference) 


